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Please help us stop the implementation of new rules to restrict access to this wonderful place. As a longtime lover
and visitor to Oceana Dunes - and as a long-time Californian family who wants to continue my descendants to
enjoy, love and visit and the Ocean Dunes, I urge you to carefully investigate the claims and validity of the SLO-
APCD. Specifically, we all deserve to more clearly understand  the validity of these claims of impacts of silica
coming from the SVRA. 

We also need to understand of the impact that the marine biological material coming from the ocean could have on
the current air-monitoring data?

We don't really understand what percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

Until these vital questions are answered with clear facts-based data, areas of the Oceano Dunes SVRA should not be
closed down.

My family has always loved to enjoy this beach, please do not it be needlessly closed off to so many of us.

Jim Baldyga
SLO resident
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